
Gym and pool use

Current parents and their immediate families are welcome to use the School’s gym and pool for recreational purposes.

When using the facilities, please follow the rules that are displayed at the entrance to the gym and pool.

Pool tags, which identify you and your family as members of the Christ Church community, are available from the Main 
School Reception, from the beginning of Term 1. These tags authorise entrance to this facility.

All users, other than current students of the gym, will be required to have a health assessment completed as a condition 
of entry. Your health assessment should be booked on the booking sheet in the gym. On completion of this process you 
will be issues a new gym users’ badge. A fee of $25 applies for a health assessment.

Opening hours for each facility can be found on the School website and will be periodically updated in the newsletter.

Document title: Gym and pool use CRICOS: 00433G

Custodian of document: Director of Planning and Co-curricular Date last updated: April 28, 2022

Page 1 of 1

https://docs.ccgs.wa.edu.au/

